
Click on the link for the NSPCC’s Support Service called “Everyone’s invited” commissioned by 
the DFE to provide an independent helpline for children, parents and professionals to seek expert, 
sensitive advice from the NSPCC and safely report abuse that has happened or is happening in 
educational settings.  
 
 https://www.everyonesinvited.uk/help-1  
 
or phone:  
 
0800-136-663 
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